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NOTIFICATION
 

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL (DEGREE) COURSES - 2024
DEFECTS IN APPLICATIONS/DOCUMENTS CAN BE CLEARED

TILL 11.11.2024

Vide this office Notification dated 04.11.2024 the portal has been re-
opened till 07.11.2024 for applying  for PG Medical Courses 2024. On
verification, certain defects have been noticed in the applications and the
documents uploaded by the candidates. Candidates who have applied for PG
Medical courses 2024 and having defects in their applications/documents can
rectify the defects by logging into the ‘PG Medical 2024 Candidate Portal’
using their Application Number and Password. On their profile page the
applicants can view the details of defects under the ‘Memo Details’ menu.
The last date for uploading the necessary documents online to rectify the
defects will be on 11.11.2024, 5.00 PM . As the allotment process has to be
commenced forthwith as Medical Counseling Committee has issued State
Allotment Schedule for PG Medical Courses, no further chance will be given
for rectifying the defects.  
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